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BY E-MAIL 
March 29, 2018 
 
Mikhail Garine 
Director 
DeMark Home Ontario Inc. 
1183 Finch Ave. West 
Unit 610 
Toronto ON  M3J 2G2 
 
 
Dear Mr. Garine: 
 
Re: DeMark Home Ontario Inc. o/a MyFixrate.com 
 Application for Gas Marketer Licence  
 Application for Electricity Retailer Licence 

OEB File Numbers EB-2018-0110 and EB-2018-0111 
 
This letter is to acknowledge that on March 26, 2018, the OEB received your updated 
applications and a letter clarifying some information requested in the letter dated March 
9, 2018. However, your applications are still incomplete as you have failed to provide 
the answer to question 3.a. that was seeking a description of your personnel’s technical 
qualifications and experience with relation to retailing electricity and marketing natural 
gas. Please provide the following information to complete your application: 
 

1. Section 13 Technical Resources - a description of your personnel’s technical 
qualifications and experience with relation to retailing electricity and marketing 
natural gas. 
 

The OEB also wishes to clarify certain information provided in your letter dated March 
26, 2018. Please describe a remuneration structure for the broker services DeMark 
Home Ontario Inc. o/a MyFixrate.com intends to provide to Summitt Energy Inc. 

 
The OEB will resume processing your application once the above information has been 
filed. If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, the 
OEB may close the files for these applications. 
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Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary. Electronic 
copies should be submitted by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.ca. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
+1 (416) 440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration  
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